
TOWN OF STRATTON 

BOARD OF CIVIL AUTHORITY 

 

Minutes – October 14, 2024 
 

Board members present:  Kent Young, Larry Bills, Chris Liller, Helen Fuller Eddy, Nancy 

Ferrucci, Lorraine Weeks-Newell, Al Dupell and Diane Niederhauser. 

 

The Town Clerk, Kent Young, called the meeting to order at 7:15pm to organize for the General 

Election of November 5, 2024. 

 

Additional Election Officials: The Town Clerk asked for the board to approve Candie Bernard 

and Alyson Peterson as Election Officials.  Helen Eddy so moved.  Al Dupell seconded – all 

concurred and the motion passed. 

 

Ballot Delivery: Nancy Ferrucci and Diane Niederhauser agreed to deliver ballots if requested by 

eligible ill or physically disabled voters.  Lorraine Weeks-Newell so moved.  Al Dupell seconded 

– all concurred. 

 

Poll coverage:  Polls will be open from 10:00am to 7:00pm, as required.  Candie Bernard and 

Alyson Peterson have agreed to work the polls from 10:00am to 3:00pm, along with the Clerk.  

Lorraine Weeks-Newell will also be available for that timeframe.  Helen Eddy, Diane 

Niederhauser and Nancy Ferrucci will cover the polls from 3:00pm to the closing of polls at 

7:00pm, along with Candie Bernard and Kent Young. 

 

Counting Ballots: The following BCA members will be present to count voted – Helen Eddy, 

Diane Niederhauser, Nancy Ferrucci, Chris Liller, and Lorraine Weeks-Newell as well as Kent 

Young and Candie Bernard.  Diane Niederhauser so moved.  Lorraine Weeks-Newell seconded – 

all concurred.  Once the count is complete, Candie Bernard has agreed to remain with the Clerk to 

finish out the required paperwork and to seal the ballot bags as required. 

 

With no further discussion, Helen Eddy moved to adjourn.  Chris Liller seconded and the meeting 

adjourned at 7:20 pm. 

 

Minutes by: 

David Kent Young 


